Truro Taxation Aid Committee
Minutes, January 7, 2019, 9:00 a.m.
Truro Town Hal
24 Town Hall Road
Truro, MA 02666

Present: Bruce Boleyn, Jennifer Shannon, Cynthia Slade, and Barbara Wood

The meeting was called to order at 9:10 a.m. Minutes of September 25 were reviewed and approved.

The committee reviewed and approved one application for FY19. The committee discussed the significant decline in the number of applications. The introduction of the Residential Tax Exemption reduced tax liability by more than \$900 and may have reduced the need for assistance. Elton Cutler, Outreach Coordinator for the Council on Aging, will be contacted to determine if other factors may have contributed to the lack of applications. The committee considered whether to make an announcement at the Truro Town Meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:01 a.m.

Barbara B. Wood Recording Secretary



APR 2 6 2022

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK